
Obion County Board of Education 

Special Called Board Meeting 

April 17, 2014 

 The Obion County Board of Education met in a special called session on 

April 17, 2014 at the Board of Education office.  Board Chairman, Brian Rainey 

called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Mr. Tim Partin led everyone in prayer. 

Mr. Rainey called the roll.  Mr. Brian Rainey, Mr. Willis Easley, Mr. Fritz Fussell, 

Mr. David Lamb, Mr. Tim Partin, and Ms. Diane Sanderson were present. Mr. 

Scott Northam was absent. Six members were present.  There was a quorum. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 Upon the recommendation of Mr. Rainey, the Board unanimously 

approved the agenda. 

APPROVAL OF DIRECTOR’S CONTRACT 

 A motion was made by Mr. Lamb to approve the Director of Schools 

contract for Mr. Russell Davis.  Mr. Easley seconded the motion.  MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 In regard to the above noted item of business, Mr. Rainey stated that it 

has been a long process and that he certainly appreciated the help of everyone 

involved in the selection of a new Director of Schools.  Additionally, he informed 

the Board and audience that Mr. Davis will be assuming his new position on 

Monday, April 21, 2014. 

 Ms. Sanderson expressed her appreciation to the Tennessee School 

Board Association (TSBA) for providing the structure and guidance to aid the 

Board members in their quest for a new Director of Schools. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS/ADJOURN 

 With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 The entire meeting was recorded and stored as an electronic copy. 

 The minutes were taken by Linda Carney and typed by Diane Terry. 

______________________  ____________________________ 

Brian Rainey, Chairman    Dale Hollowell and Nancy Hamilton, 

       Co-Director(s) of Schools 


